July 17, rogs

Mr. Samucl Harvew, 11
1165 F, 224th Street, #140
Bronx, MY 104f6

Dear Mr, Harvey:

Your letter dated April 10, 1985 addressed to the Armenian Church Diocese
of North America was brought te my attention snon after it was received.

The later part of the spring being a very busy season for me this vyear,
and havina just returned from my annual vacation, I take the opportunity to
write to ynu.

The 1tems on which you want information number about twenty. The Diocese
of the Armenian Church does not vet have the answers to all of your questions
in a one-volume book, specially in the area of social issues. [ am sending
you enclosed the following, all published by the Diocese, and *trust that you
will gather useful information on the Armenian people and the Armenian Church
from them.

1. A Brief Survey of the History of Ancient Armenia, by
Prof. Hacob Manandian,

2. The Armenian Church. A brief outline.

3. St. Vartan Cathderal. A pictorial guide.

4.5.6. (Pamphets: "Armenia and the Armenians”, "How the
Church Began, “The Priesthood").

7. The wall calendar of the Dfocese for 1985, with a 1 1/2
page Directory.

8. A copy of the current BEMA, official periodical of the
Armenian Diocese,

Best regards.

Sincerely,

Fr. Arten Ashjian
Director, Ecumenical Relations
Enclosure:




